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** [CAUTION]: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
Attn Coreena Smith County of Bruce Planning and Development. 

Dear Coreena, 

My wife, Rozi, and I are just finishing building our dream home and very much looking forward 
to moving to Walkerton! 

I know there are always concerns when there is a new development, but also it is important 
for Walkerton and Bruce County to keep moving forward with economic development and 
increased tax base it would bring. 

With that being said we had 2 concerns: 

1) We think there really should be an entrance to the North side of the development towards 
the soccer fields. 
People going to Bruce Power, Owen Sound and Hanover would use that entrance and cut 
down dramatically on those turning onto Old Durham Rd. 

2) We thought there was supposed to be a green space in the development? 

We are surprised in this day and age that any new large development would not include green 
space in its planning. 

Thank you 

Nick and Rozi Abell 




